Tricia Marini
21 Montgomery Street
Shelton, CT 06484
Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr.
Superintendent of Schools
35 Fifth Street

Derby, CT 06418

December 1, 2017

Dear Dr. Conway,

This letter is to inform you that I am resigning from my position as a classroom teacher at Irving
School effective December 11, 2017.

Sincerely,

Tricia Marini



